From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 12:14:26 PM

From: Steve Koegel [mailto:stevekoegell@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 5:08 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case #: 16-0253-GA-BTX

Concerning case # 16-0253-GA-BTX, Please stop this gas line project which is dangerous to my community .
Thanks You,

Stephen C Koegel

4491 Victor Ave.

Cincinnati, Ohio 45242
513-502-2488
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Case No(s). 16-0253-GA-BTX

Summary: Public Comment in opposition filed on behalf of concerned consumer, Stephen C.
Koegel electronically filed by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing
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